
From: Charlene Lawrence <clawrence@quesnel.ca>  
Sent: June 7, 2021 10:32 AM 
To: Lore Schick <LSchick@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: Canada Day 

Hi Lori, 

My apologies, for the lateness of this email.   

Things are looking a little different this Canada Day.  We are having a virtual Zoom event, with a 
child performer and a Music Bingo. 

There is a bit of time at the beginning of the zoom session where the CRD and the Mayor of 
Quesnel could give a brief welcome much like they would normally do on the stage. 

I briefly spoke with Director Sjostrom, and she mentioned that this could go on as a late item on 
the agenda this week.   

The Director would have two options, one being a live with the Zoom and the other being a 
videoed welcome. 

I would suspect the time would be right around the 6:00pm mark on July 1, 2021.  I have 
attached a first draft of the live FB Banner that the City is producing.  This banner is not 
approved yet but wanted to give you an idea of what is going on. 

Thank you and I would be happy to answer any questions you may have, I van be reached at 
250-991-1194 or via this email. 

Regards,  

Charlene Lawrence 

Business Outreach Coordinator/ City of Quesnel 

Contracted Event Coordinator 

City of Quesnel/Cariboo Regional District 

250.991.1194 

clawrence@quesnel.ca 
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